
 

 

  

 

January 5, 2021 

 

 

Justin C. Richardson, Esq. 

NH Water Law 

586 Woodbury Avenue 

Portsmouth, NH 03801 

       

Re:  DW 20-187, Lakes Region Water Company, Inc. 

Request for Change in Rates 

Granting Motion to Extend December 31, 2020 Deadline 

 

Dear Mr. Richardson: 

 

On December 29, 2020, Lakes Region Water Company, Inc. (LRWC) filed a motion to extend the 

December 31, 2020 deadline established in Order No. 26,340 (March 26, 2020) for filing a rate case 

utilizing a 2019 test year.  In its motion, LRWC requested an extension to January 15, 2021, stating 

that Commission Staff was advised of the circumstances for the request and did not object to LRWC’s 

motion. 

 

LRWC stated in its motion that it was unable to file its rate case by the December 31 deadline, 

because key personnel, due to unexpected personal circumstances, became unavailable during the 

final stages of preparing the rate case.  It asserted that the requested two-week extension would not 

unduly delay the proceeding or adversely affect the rights of any party.  If the filing deadline were 

extended, LRWC noted that it would still submit its rate filing within the 60-day period under New 

Hampshire Administrative Rule Puc 1604.05(c)(1). 

 

Accordingly, the Commission has granted LRWC’s request for an extension of the December 31, 

2020 deadline to January 15, 2021. See N.H. Admin. R., Puc 202.04.  LRWC shall file its rate case on 

or before Friday, January 15, 2021. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 Debra A. Howland     

 Executive Director 

 

cc: Service List (Electronically) 

 Docket File  

 
 
CHAIRWOMAN 
Dianne Martin 
 
COMMISSIONER 
Kathryn M. Bailey 
 
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 
Debra A. Howland 
 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

 
 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429  

 
 

TDD Access: Relay NH 
1-800-735-2964 

 
Tel. (603) 271-2431 

 
 

Website: 
www.puc.nh.gov 



 

 

Service List - Docket Related 
Docket#: 20-187 

Printed: 1/5/2021 

Email Addresses 

 

ExecutiveDirector@puc.nh.gov 

robyn.descoteau@puc.nh.gov 

steve.frink@puc.nh.gov 

jayson.laflamme@puc.nh.gov 

anthony.leone@puc.nh.gov 

lrwh2oserv@yahoo.com 

karen.moran@puc.nh.gov 

amanda.noonan@puc.nh.gov 

ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov 

justin@nhwaterlaw.com 

stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com 

Christopher.tuomala@puc.nh.gov 

leah@Lakesregionwater.com 

 


